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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Newyddlen Tymor y Hydref – Medi  2020 

Autumn Term Newsletter – 25th September 2020 
samail@hwbcymru.net 

NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 
GAIR YR WYTHNOS/PHRASE OF THE WEEK: - 

Mae’n oer heddiw – Its cold today. 

(Pronounced- my heen oyr hethyou) 

 

Dear parents, 

CORONA VIRUS AND SCHOOLS – I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 

parents for your continued support. I understand it may be frustrating at times to 

get a call from school, especially during these colder months when children do get 

poorly.  

I can assure you we that we have the best interests of all pupils and staff at heart. 

We, as all schools in Wales are, are following the Welsh Government guidelines 

strictly – this is to keep school as safe as possible for all.  

Please follow the links to read the up to date information provided by Public Health 

Wales; 
https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/latest-information-on-novel-coronavirus-covid-19/ 

 

Apply for a covid test -  
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgov.wales%2Fapply-
coronavirus-covid-19-
test&data=02%7C01%7CSamaiL%40hwbmail.net%7C369d21ff6a594befad7908d85ee7e0fd%7C4
f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C637363697290459437&sdata=mJcPztfEwz5
1pVUDDbM6co4%2B6wl3R0DqAb3oXfQvXU0%3D&reserved=0 
 

 

MRS ELLIS – End of an era here in school today as our school caretaker 

Mrs Ellis locks up for the final time. She has dedicated 35 years 

to our school and her cheery face will be missed. She leaves our 

school family to spend more time with her lovely family and we wish her all 

the very best for her retirement and the future. Thank you for all you have done 

over the years.  
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Nursery and Reception 2021 – Applications for September 2021 are open on 

Monday 28th September.  Please pass the information on to any family or 

friends with children who are 3 or 4 by August 31st 2021. 

POLITE REMINDERS 

• COATS - We please ask that all pupils are sent to school with a coat 

please. The weather is starting to turn more Autumnal now and 

they need warmer outer wear for lunchtimes and playtimes.  (Make 

sure that you put names inside.) 

• SAFETY - Parents please make sure your children do not climb on the 

slopes, steps or bars at the back of the school whilst waiting on the 

yard at the end of the day. This is a safety issue. 

• REGULAR UPDATES - Check the school website for the latest information. 

Class pages are updated regularly. Don’t forget we have a spider app for the 

website for easy access. Information is also posted to our Facebook and 

Instagram pages. 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE – Gentle reminder that our phone lines are only manned from 8.30am 

when the school secretary arrives. If you need to contact us before 8.30am you can 

email the school with any queries or messages, thank you.    

 

**New**Kitchen Menu Week 1 – Week Commencing 28th Sept. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast wrap, 

hash brown and 

baked beans 

Mac n 

cheese with 

garlic bread. 

Roast Dinner Chicken 

Curry and 

rice 

Chicken 

Nuggets and 

chips. 

Picnic bags available daily. 

A choice of Cheese, tuna, ham, chicken Mayo sandwiches. 

Jacket Potato available daily with a choice of fillings. Tuna mayo, cheese 

or beans. 

Gingerbread biscuit Fruit 

Yoghurt 

Strawberry 

Jelly 

Cherry 

Flapjack 

Cookie 

All the above options are also served with water  

and a piece of fresh fruit. 

 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT ALL CHEQUES FOR DINNERS ARE MADE PAYABLE TO  

FLINTSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL.  

Pupil meals £2.25 per meal (£11.25 per week.) ** 

If you think you are entitled to free school meals then please contact the office so you 

can fill out the relevant forms. 

If you do not complete these forms then you will receive a lunch bill*** 


